Freedom of Information Act 2000 – Company Voluntary Arrangements
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:
1. How much rent have you lost, or have had to write-down as a result of CVAs (Company Voluntary Arrangements) your commercial businesses tenants have negotiated since March 2020. 
Answer: 
None
2. Which businesses have you agreed the above CVAs with, if any? 
None
3. How much rent have you lost, or have had to write-down as a result of Covid-related support for businesses in the form of rent relief, rent renegotiations or payment holidays?
The Council’s approach to date is to consider delayed rent payments, rather than reducing rent. It is still far too early to predict the losses that may be incurred due to the pandemic and the subsequent bad debt provision required. This is especially so whilst the pandemic continues, and local lockdown restrictions may apply. This is therefore a refusal in accordance with Section 1.1 of the Act, information not held.
4. Have you had rent withheld by Boots (parent company Walgreens Boots Alliance)?
Yes
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk

Leicester City Council

City Hall, 115 Charles Street

Leicester LE1 1FZ

Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
